Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

PHILIPPINE CHILDREN’S MEDICAL CENTER
Quezon Avenue, Quezon City 1100
website: www.pcmc.gov.ph email: officecfthedirector@pemc.go
Trunkline: 588-8900 DirectLine: 924-0836 Fax No: 924-0840
NOTICE OF ELIGIBILITY AND SHORT LISTING
NOESL-2019-001

June 19, 2019

OSCAR R. RUIVIVAR & ASSOCIATES
#26 Wisdom St., Teresa Village

Project 6, Quezon City

Tel. No. 453-9263

Sir / Madam

1.

™

The Philippine Children’s Medical Center (hereinafter called “Procuring
Entity” has received financing (hereinafter called “funds™) from the Government
of the Philippines (GOP) through the CY 2019 General Appropriation Act (GAA)
(hereinafter called the “Funding Source”) toward the cost of Procurement of
Consulting Services for the Project Management Services for Construction of
PCMC New Building — Phase TI. The Procuring Entity intends to apply a
portion of the funds in the amount of Nine Million Pesos (Php 9,000,000.00) to
eligible payments under the contract for the above-mentioned project for which
the Bidding Documents is issued.

The Procuring Entity now invites bids to provide the Consulting Services for the
Project Management Services for Construction of PCMC New Building —
Phase IL More details on the services are provided in the Terms of Reference
(TOR) for the project.

The Consultant shall be selected and employed in accordance with Quality-Cost
Based Evaluation (QCBE) procedures as described in the Bidding Documents

This notice has been addressed to the following short listed consultants:

No. Name of Bidders Address {

#26 Wisdom St., Teresa
Village Project 6,
Quezon City J'
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v

- —Tinie: 7 e =S
L e AL A e S22 \ / ‘ A




NOTICE OF ELIGIBILITY AND SHORT LISTING
NOESL-2019-001

It is not permissible for vou to transfer this invitation to any other consultant.

The Bidding Documents shall be available at BAC Secretariat Office, 2™ Floor
PCMC, Quezon Avenue, Quezon City during office hours, from 8:00 am. o 5:00
P.M. upon payment of a nonrefundable fee in the amount of Ten Thousand Pesos
(Php 10,000.00).

The PCMC will hoid a Pre-Bid Conference on July [, 2019, 10:30 A.M. at PCMC
Audio Visual Room, Quezon Avenue, Quezon City which shall be open to all
shortlisted consultants.

L,v‘«‘uv,. »
SHEILA ANN D. MASANGKAY, MD

Chairperson
Bids and Awards Committee
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